
Installation of the new TriCaster40 Broadcasting                 

System in the BHS Studio on August 6th! 

The old GlobeCaster on its way out. 

Robert, the installer and trainer, 

was here from 8a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Students attended the  

training session. 

The new system has an awesome 

“control surface” and new                  

soundboard and is a fraction of                

the size of the GlobeCaster! 

  The new TriCaster40! 


